
                                         

Visit of a delegation from Ministerial Departments and private 
entities of the Federal Republic of Nigeria to ICDT’s Headquarters 

07 February 2024, Casablanca- Kingdom of Morocco 
 

 
 

Mrs. Latifa El Bouabdellaoui, Director General of the Islamic Centre for 
Development of Trade (ICDT), welcomed a delegation comprising 
representatives from Ministerial Departments and private entities of the 
Federal Republic of Nigeria on Wednesday, February 7, 2024, at the 
Centre's headquarters.  

As a component of the delegation's prospecting visit to the Kingdom of 
Morocco, this meeting provided Mrs. Elbouabdellaoui with an opportunity 
to showcase the initiatives of the ICDT aimed at fostering the development 
of trade and investments among member states of the Organization of 
Islamic Cooperation. Participants also discussed potential avenues for 



                                         

enhancing trilateral cooperation between Morocco, Nigeria, and the ICDT 
in areas of mutual interest. 

 

 



                                         

 
 

 


